TELEPHONE: CENTRAL 6490 (4LINES).

6th September, 1933.

Sir,

In reply to your lefter of the lst instant
in regard to Glasgow Report No. 53789 on the Steamer
"CLAN MACNAB", I beg to acquaint you that the Surveyor states
that the Owners desire that the drydocking which was carried
out at Newport in February last shall be considered as
complying with part of the requirements of the Special Survey
Fo. 3.

If this is approved, it is suggested that the
Newport Surveyors will be able to state whether in their
opinion it will be neceasa:y.for the shell plating to be
drilled.

I am, Bir,
Your obedient servant,

Pt Ll

Secretary to the
Glasgow Committees.

The Secretary,

LONDON .

._M\;\;’&f%“—\ C’Z_LB
\;\\Q):f - - (\245




(Periodical S

S.




